
PDG Dr. Jeff Hatfield OH 6
22757 Pelomar Lane August 15, 2020
Marysville, OH 43040

RE: Zone 2 Report

DG Jason and OH5 Cabinet, 
I am happy to serve as a Zone Chairman this year. It has been many years since I held this 

post, but promise to do my best. I have been in contact with each club and have participated in 
zone chair training held on August 9. The Covid-19 will present challenges. I hope to stay in 
communications with each club at least monthly and learn to set up and run a zoom meeting.

My zone meetings will be:

September 10th- Zoom

February 10th- Northridge will host

April 12th- North Hampton will host

My zone membership is as follows:
Club June July Net
Mechanicsburg 15 15 0
North Hampton 30 29 -1
North Ridge 33 33 0
St. Paris 24 24 0
Urbana 45 45 0
Woodstock 37 40 +3

195 197 +2

I have noticed that not all of my clubs have turned in their officers. I hope to have this resolved 
by our cabinet meeting. It is my hope that the directories will be ready to be passed out soon. I 

feel that this will assist our communications. I have big shoes to fill. 1st VDG Joe has a strength 
of visiting the clubs. I will do my best to follow the high standards that he has set.

All of my clubs are active in their communities. All are hampered by our current 
challenges. I am confident that they will problem solve and work through these challenges.

Respectfully submitted,

PDG Dr. Jeff Hatfield


